
June 17th, 1929.

Hon. J. L. Perron, 
Minister of Agriculture, Quebec, P.Q.

Dear Mr. Perron;-
I was delighted to receive from j-ean Barton this morning an intimation that you, 

as Minister of Agriculture for the Province of 
Quebec, have approved of a grant of $1,000.00 to 
i acdonald College for the purpose of paying the 
expenses of board and room accommodation for the farm boys who are expected to attend a Farm Boys» 
'eek. Dean Barton has told me of the splendid 
success attending this function last year - a success which I believe will be repeated in July.

The Dean also tells me that he has arranged a dinner at the College for the night 
oi July 5th, when the boys will be welcomed. 
should indeed be honoured if you could make it 
possible to be present in your capacity as Minister 
of Agriculture and as an outstanding citizen who 
has shewn on so many occasions his profound interest 
in the welfare of the prople of this province. Will you come?

We

Yours faithfully.

Principal•


